
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 
 

NSPCC Sponsorship  
I am delighted to announce our school raised £1043 for the NSPCC! This is a staggering amount, we are so 
proud of our achievement and want to say a big congratulations to every child who took part in the Zumbathon!  

 

Sport Relief 
Thank you for supporting Sport Relief – we raised over £200! 

 

Governor Newsletter 
A copy of the Governors’ spring term newsletter has been attached to this email.   

 

Term 5 Clubs 

Day  Club  Start date Notes  

Monday  PH Sports Football  23rd April Letter to go out after Easter 

Cheerleading  23rd April Pupils on waiting list will be offered 
places  

Film  23rd April Letter to go out after Easter 

Tuesday  Discoverers 24th April  

KS1 Multi skills *to include Year R* 24th April Letter to go out after Easter  

Netball 24th April Same team 

Wednesday  Y3/4 Badminton *new club*  25th April  Letter to go out after Easter  

Thursday  Zumba 26th April  Letter to go out after Easter 

KS2 Running *new club* 26th April  Letter to go out after Easter 

Friday  Football team 27th April  Same team  
 

 

Seesaw 
We hope you have been enjoying Seesaw and receiving updates about your child’s learning. If you haven’t yet 
returned your permission slip, it’s not too late! It’s such a great opportunity to stay up-to-date with what is 
going on in your child’s classroom and teachers share ideas as to how learning can continue at home. Please 
speak to your child’s teacher or Mrs Cookson if you would like to sign up to Seesaw! 

 

Year 5/6 Mr Walker Concert  
Mr Walker’s Year 5/6 concert will take place on Monday 16th April.  

 

New Fencing  
To further improve site security, we are having a new fence installed on our Key Stage 2 playground during the 
Easter break. The fence will run along the grass from the KS2 side gate, down to the outside classroom near 
the FOSSP noticeboard. There will be two gates, pedestrian and vehicle, these will be locked between 9-3pm.  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 
 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

   

 

 
 

We hope you have a super Easter holiday and enjoy some warmer spring weather. We hope pupils come back 

feeling refreshed and ready to go with the summer term, there are lots of exciting activities being planned for our 

new topic as well as the usual end of year celebrations!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Weavers 

Headteacher 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp2@gmail.com      Text: 07704 917418 
Eat biscuits and raise money! 
Please collect all your biscuit wrappers (sweet/savoury/brand or supermarket own).  We will receive money for 
every wrapper recycled and these wrappers will not end up in landfill.  No cardboard or plastic trays please. 
There is a box for wrappers in the red box outside the school office to drop them off.  Thank you. 
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